
 

West Colonial Drive (S.R. 50)  
Intersection Improvements 
at Westmoreland Drive 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445695-1 

Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

is planning intersection improvements along West 

Colonial Drive (State Road (S.R.) 50 ) at 

Westmoreland Drive in Orlando. The purpose of 

this project is to improve safety at the intersection 

for drivers and pedestrians. 

Proposed improvements include  reconstructing 

and upgrading the traffic signals, including new 

signal poles, and upgrades to the pedestrian 

signals to better accommodate pedestrians who 

are visually impaired and add new “Yield to 

Pedestrians” signs at the intersection. 

Another safety improvement is the construction of 

a raised concrete traffic separator on West 

Colonial Drive east of the intersection. The 

separator will not affect any access to driveways 

and will help to better define the left turn lane.  

Additional safety improvements to increase 

pedestrians mobility include the removal of an 

obsolete driveway apron and reconstruction of the 

existing curb and sidewalk.    

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

10-26-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion in May 2022 $     257,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded:  Fiscal Year 2023 $     556,000 

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

* subject to change 
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